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Wiley Rein Of Counsel Robert L. Walker and Special Counsel Eric

Wang, both members of Wiley Rein’s Election Law & Government

Ethics practice, co-hosted a podcast focusing on “H.R.1 – For the

People Act of 2019” following its recent passage in the U.S. House of

Representatives. This episode takes a deep dive into how the bill

would impact corporations and the Lobbying Disclosure Act (LDA),

including foreign nationals, CEOs, assessing shareholder preferences,

and registration requirements for federal lobbyists.

Click here to listen to the podcast episode.


